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April 30, 2009

The Honorable Hillary Rodham Clinton
Secretary of State.

Dear Secretary of State,

Sudan is one of the Countries to adopt a successful policy of reintegration of
former detainees into their original societies, free from a feeling of animosity,
hostility or antagonism towards The United States or its People.

It is worth mentioning that the Government of Sudan has no record of torturing
or detaining former prisoners returning from the custody in Guantanamo, in
stead, that they are receiving treatment in accordance with the international
Humanitarian Laws. The Government of Sudan stands for verification of these
pledges by the Reviewing Board or any other US official.

Former detainees are active, dedicated and committed to their social and
economic reintegration programs. They are now considerably contributing to
the well-being of their extended families and societies as a whole.

The positive policy of political engagement by the Obama Administration with
the Islamic World in general, and the Sudan in particulars very much
welcomed by the government of the Sudan.

In this regard, Sudan is ready to cooperate with President Obama in his effort
to close down Guantanamo Bay Facility by accepting home all Sudanese
detainees.

The Government of Sudan strongly believes the Untied States Administration
shall release and repatriate all Sudanese nationals detained in Guantanamo Bay
facility.

Sincerely,

Deng Alor Kuol
Minister of Forcign Affairs
Republic of Sudan



